
Richard A. Finnigan 

(360) 956-7001 

rickfrnn@localaccess. com 

VIAE-FILING 

Law Office of 
Richard A. Finnigan 
2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW 

Olympia, Washington 98512 

March 16, 2021 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Pattison Water Company, Inc.- Removal from Regulation 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candaces:§localaccess. com 

This letter is to provide the Commission with notice that Pattison Water Company, Inc. 
("Pattison") has sold its operating assets to Thurston County Public Utility District No. 1 and as 
of March 1, 2021, is no longer providing water service as a public service company. As a result, 
the purpose of this letter is to request cancellation of Pattison's tariff and to further request that 
Pattison be removed from the list of regulated utilities. 
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